
 

Dates for this term…  

Monday 15th May 

Year 2 SATS Week 

 

Tuesday 16th May 

Story Tent  

 

Wednesday 17th May 

Rabbit Special Lunch 

Jo Jingles 

 

Friday 19th May 

World Bee Day 

 

Friday 26th May 

Elmer Day for Nursery 

Break up for Half Term  

A big well done to all our Year 6 children who have worked    
super hard this week for their SATS. Today they received a  
special Dominos lunch as a reward. Thank you to all staff,    
parents and carers who have helped prepare all of our children 
and supported them throughout. Over the next couple of weeks, 
Year 2 SATS will be taking place. 

Early Years and Key Stage 1 classes are invited to have lunch 
in our Key Stage 2 building over the next few weeks. On    
Thursday, we are excited to offer all children a free hot school 
dinner of cheeseburger and chips or chicken nuggets and 
chips! There will be a vegetarian option available.  
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Congratulations to this 

week’s attendance winners!  

Rabbit Class  

Rabbit Class had 100% attendance 

this week! They have been awarded 

15 minutes of extra outdoor play. 

Unfortunately, there will be 

no Computing or Cricket 

Club after school on 

Wednesday 17th May due 

to a staff meeting. 

Our new After School 

Club system, Homehub 

is live for bookings w/c 

5th June.  

School Lunches  

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website. Next 

week will be Week 1. 

We look forward to welcoming 

Parents and Carers from Rabbit 

Class for our special lunch on 

Wednesday 17th May.  

Please come along to our final 

Coffee Morning of the term with 

Lindsey the School Nurse on 

Thursday 8th June.  







Please come along to our 

Baby & Toddler Groups. We 

look forward to seeing you 

and your little ones! 




